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 Date: September 11, 2008 
 To: C459 Fuse Customers 
 Subject: Fuse End-of-Life Notice 
 
As a product offering, the C459 Series fuse is at its end-of-life. 
 
The complete end-of-life day is November 31, 2008. 
 
If you need this fuse, you may continue to order it up to its final buy day. 
 
The final day to order is October 31, 2008. 
 
There is no a direct replacement for this fuse. 
 
Depending on the nature of your application, we recommend replacement with either 
the MDA Series ceramic time-delay fuse or ABC Series ceramic fast-acting fuse. 
 
Both the MDA and ABC Series are available in RoHS compliant versions and are the 
same 6.3 x 32mm physical size as the C459 Series. 
 
The MDA Series or ABC Series are currently available. Their data sheets are on our 
website at www.cooperbussmann.com/datasheets/elx 
 
 




